
Flexible Spending Account
2014 Claims Deadline is March 31

Employees enrolled in the Flex Spending Account (FSA)

for the 2014 plan year have until March 31, 2015, to send in

reimbursement requests for eligible 2014 expenses incurred

under the Health Care Spending Account and the Dependent

Care Advantage Account. FSA reimbursement requests may be

mailed, faxed or submitted online through www.myFBMC.com.

DON’T MISS OUT!

For more information,

go to www.flexspend.ny.gov

or call 1-800-358-7202


